04-08-20 Special Town Board Meeting

The April 8, 2020, Sugar Creek Special Town Board Meeting was called to order at 5:30
p.m., at the town hall, by Chairman, Dale Wuttke.

There was 1 visitor present.

All open meeting laws have been complied with for this meeting.

The following Town Board Members were present Chairman-Wuttke, Supervisor -
Robers, Treas.-Loveless and Clerk-Boyd. Absent was David Clarbour. Also present was
Attorney, Steve Koch.

Pumping of Lake Wandawega for flooding concerns. Attorney, Steve Koch has looked
into this issue. His opinion has changed since the April 1, 2020 meeting. He feels that if we
rented the equipment, that this would be equipment instead of materials and supplies. This
would not have to be put out for bid. He has found cases that would defend that opinion. This
would allow for a lower cost for this project. Dale will talk to the Wandawega people, to try to
get the people around the lake and the association involved. He will also talk to Walworth
County Land Management about the project. This item will be placed on the April 20, 2020
Town Board Meeting agenda.

David Robers made a motion to adjourn; Wuttke seconded.

Meeting Adjourned
Respectfully Submitted

Quanos oy

Diane Boyd, Town Clerk
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